
 
 

Bay City Flyers 
General Membership Mee4ng 

 2 Dec. 2023 
 
 
0900 Vice President Andruss presiding over the mee6ng called the mee6ng to order with 12 total members 
present. 
 
0905 Joe Barzyz led the members in the pledge of allegiance and a moment of silence. 
 
0910 V. Pres Andruss cast the vote to proclaim by acclima6on the roster of the officers and board members 
for calendar year 2024. 
 
To Wit: 
 
President: Jeff Houck 
Vice President: George Andruss 
Secretary: Werner Keil 
Treasurer: Mike Sperato 
 
Board members:  Roger Cherry, Pete Rundel, Henry Foy6k 
 
Mike Sperato gave the financial report and had all suppor6ng documents for inspec6on. 
 
Mike Sperato and Pete Rundel gave the Fighter Town report including the financial numbers for the event. 
 
Old Business: 
 
The field repairs need to be started. It was suggested that a new set of contractors be found that are willing 
to do the work.  Pete Rundel said he will look for suitable contractors. 
 
New Business: 
 
There are photos from the fighter town event in the pilot’s lounge. We will no6fy Giovanni so that he can 
include them on the BCF Club website. 
 
Emphasized once again the need to submit ASAP dues for next year. 
 
Looking for sugges6ons for future events. It was suggested that President Houck send out a survey monkey 
to see who, if anyone, is willing to support them. 
 
Suggested that flyers be put out at businesses to adver6se our events. 
 
Suggested invi6ng the local clubs for a one-6me free flying event as long as they are AMA members. 
 



SWFWMD is beginning Phase 2 Hog Hunt registra6on.  It will include 5 hunts on their lands occurring in 
January through February 2024. 
 
It was not indicated if that would include our field. 
 
0955 Joe Barzyz made a mo6on to adjourn the mee6ng and it was seconded by Pete Rundel.  
 
Minutes prepared and submi`ed by: 
 
George Andruss 
V.P.  BCF 


